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" First United Methodist Church

3150 E. Myra Lane

Martinsville, IN 46151
765-342-3558

To Whom It May Concern,

First United Methodist Church of Martinsville welcomes the opportunity to
recommend CPM (Construction Planning and Management). We chose CPM as
the contractor for our new church facility to which we are relocating in 2008. Our
choice was based on the quality of the bid, attention to detail, overall value, and
ease in establishing rapport and a working relationship.

Throughout the building process, CPM was approachable, adaptable, responsive,
and creative. We felt CPM’s genuine desire to be our partner in fulfilling the vision
for our new church. They have demonstrated a true concern for the quality of the
work, getting things done on time, finding ways to minimize costs, and achieving a
facility we could both be proud of. CPM has been businesslike, honest, and
straightforward in communicating with our church and our building committee.
Both their office staff and onsite staff have been most responsive and
understanding of our needs and wishes.

When changes or additions to the contract were required and additional costs
were to be incurred, they were discussed thoroughly without pressure or intrigue.
In several instances, CPM recommended a common sense solution which would
save us money. We were never surprised by hidden costs or a change or cost we
did not know about. There were occasions when CPM absorbed a cost to benefit

our church.

We recommend CPM without reservation as a company of integrity, generosity,
fairness, and cooperation. They go forth from our new church building project

with our blessing and prayers.
Sincerely,

Mark Suter, Pastor



